
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

Callerton Academy Transition Week x NUF 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are delighted to write to you to announce that Callerton Academy and Newcastle United 

Foundation are partnering over the Summer School Holidays to help deliver two transition weeks to 

help students on their journeys to Year 7 at Callerton from September.  

During both weeks Callerton and NUF staff will deliver a range of activities at Callerton Academy, 

NUCASTLE & St James’ Park. The activities will include football, Mutli sports, teamwork games, 

Esports Gaming & HADO (Augmented Dodgeball). There will also be an opportunity to attend a free 

tour of St James Park. Students can wear casual clothing with but please ensure they are comfortable 

for physical activity throughout each day i.e. trainers, tracksuit bottoms, jacket for cold/wet weather. 

Each day your child will be transported by coach to the venues. The pickup and drop off point will be 

Simonside Primary School on Bedeburn Road. They will also receive a free lunch each day.  

Each day will run from 10am – 2pm. We would encourage all students to use the bus provided to 

allow staff to track registers easier, however if you would like to use alternative travel to the venues, 

you will have the option to notify us on your confirmation email. 

The dates are as follows: 

Monday 29th July – Wednesday 31st July Callerton Academy 

Thursday 30th July – NUCASTLE (Newcastle United Foundation) 

Monday 19th August – Wednesday 21st August – Callerton Academy 

Thursday 22nd August – St James Park 

The bus will depart from Simonside each day at 9:30am (please arrive from 9:15am for 

registration) and depart each venue from 2pm to return to Simonside for approx. 2:20pm. 

All students invited to this event are students that will be attending Callerton Academy from 

September 2024.  

Lunches for 3 days each week will be a packed lunch with a sandwich, snack, bottle of water and 

piece of fruit, on confirming your child’s place you will have the opportunity to select from Ham, 

Cheese, Chicken or Tuna.  

As a treat on your child’s visit to NUCASTLE and SJP, we will be providing a pizza and chips meal. 

You are also more than welcome to provide your child with their own packed lunch each day, if you 

feel they may not like what is on offer. We’d also advise an additional water bottle to refill during the 

days as well. 

Any dietary, medical needs can be stated on your child’s registration application.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

To register your interest, please use the below link. Please note if successful, you are signing your 

child up to each day on both weeks. Confirmation of your child’s place will be emailed to you 

separately no later than Monday 15th July. so please ensure all registration information is correct. 

https://bookings.nufoundation.org.uk/project/57158  

Password - NUFCLTWEEK 

You can also access to register through our website https://www.nufoundation.org.uk/ then by 

selecting ‘Get involved’, ‘Course bookings’, ‘Callerton Academy Transition Weeks’ 

 

Kind Regards, 

Lee Scott 

FACILITIES COMMUNITY MANAGER, NUCASTLE 

NEWCASTLE UNITED FOUNDATION 
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